I Peter 2:6 Growing God's Kingdom Associationally

CAROLINA CUP MINISTRY ... Saturday,

March 28. What a great opportunity we have to make the
love of Christ known in our “ministry of presence” at the Cup
this year. KBA will provide pony rides, face painting and
balloon sculpting, with the ultimate goal of sharing Christ
with each child and family. Volunteers are needed! Train-
ing and supplies will be provided. This can be a great time
of Christian witness and fun for all, so please call the KBA
Mission Center for details or to sign up. The cost of your
Cup ticket will be covered.

TRAINING WORKSHOP FOR FACE PAINTING AND BALLOONING

Tuesday, March 10, 6 pm, KBA Mission Center. Come, join in
the fun even 1if you're not working in the Cup. These skills can be
used in VBS, mission trips and block parties. Call the KBA to
register, 803-432-308. No cost to you!

SUMMER MISSIONS IN
MYRTLE BEACH

. I challenge you and your church to
e _ ask God to help you see Myrtle
MINISTRIES i g Beach as, not only a great vacation

(=) w ¥ e spot, but as a mission field! Ron has
R - S arranged for some nexpensive, but

1 ?'k il cood housing options for the weeks
s g of May 31-June 5; June 7-12; June
14-19; and July 26-31 (first come,
first served) For more information

- about signing up for one of those
weeks, or about the many opportunities there this summer, contact Ron Underwood. The KBA
has lots of resources.
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Missions—Local

NEWS ABOUT OUR GOOD

NEWS CLUBS... thanks to all

the churches who've stepped out
and are leading Good News Clubs

GOOD NEWS | atour local elementary schools!
CLUB We pray you will plan to do so for

\, / the next school year, too. Clubs are
needed at DeKalb and Jackson

Elementary schools for the new school year. Training
will be provided this summer, so please be praying and
planning now.

A BIG, HEARTY THANK YOU'!... is due all the
churches that signed up to provide lunch
on Thursdays for the teachers and staff
of North Central High School. They are
so very appreciative. Together, thus far,
the churches of the KBA have donated

a new refrigerator, soft drinks, bottled
water and 35 bulletin boards. Some of
our churches have made donations and served on their
own, as well. Good job, glory to God!

ENGLISH AS A SECOND

LANGUAGE WORKSHOP ...

Friday. March 27, 5:00 to 9:00, and Satur-

day, March 28, 8:00 to 5:00. Lexington
Baptist Church.

Cost: $30.00. Includes workshop manual, dinner Friday
evening. lunch on Saturday. and snacks.

To register: Lexington Baptist Church Missions Depart-
ment: amanda@lexingtonbaptist.org or 359-4146.

'# §\ -&=, Health Kits...
SN A tangible way to meet the physical
needs of those in your community is
through health kits. Place the following

items in a 2-gallon zip lock type bag:

1 toothbrush 1 comb

1 washcloth

1 bath towel 1 soap

1 toothpaste (6 0z.)
(4.5 oz. bath size)

Completed kits are due at the KBA by April 15, but we
are encouraging our WMU ladies to bring them to the
WMU Spring Meeting at Springvale Baptist Church.
April 14, to help stuff the van. Health kits will be distrib-
uted locally in the community.

MISSIONARIES AVAILABLE TO SPEAK....

Mike and Courtney Brakken (pseudonym) have served on
the field in Central Asia with the IMB for the past eight
years. They are open to come speak in your church or
lead in education about missions. If you are interested in
having them speak to your church or group. contact them
at movingmountains@rememberus.net.

PrAYER Boor CaMP

BAsIC TRAINING FOR A LIFE OF PRAYER

PRAYER MINISTRY...for our churches is being led
by our KBA Prayer Team. We are planning four sepa-
rate “Prayer Boot Camps™ across the KBA region in
2020. Does your church want to host one? If so, contact
Paulette Underwood at 803-840-0020.

CHILDREN’S BIBLE
DRILL...the Associational Bible
Drill is scheduled for Sunday,
April 19, 5 pm. Cormnerstone
Christian School will be our host
this year, so it will be held at
Emmanuel Baptist Church. The
state drill will be held May 2. The
cycle for this year is the Green
cycle. Here is the link to find resources:

https://www.ystuff org/bible-drill

If anyone has questions, contact Tracy Bell, Associational
Bible Drill Director. tracy.bell@kcsdschools.net.

SCBC CHURCH REVITALIZATION LAB...

is Thursday, April 2. at FBC Cayce. This is for pastors
and staff who are seeking a fresh touch from God on
their church and ministry. Ron is looking for a team of
pastors to attend with him who are possibly interested in
learning about revitalization for our church. Please con-
tact Ron if that is you.

Missions—International

OUR KBA INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS
COMMITTEE... realizes that, at the present time,
mission trips to Cuba are very difficult due to travel
restrictions. That is why we are offering mission trips
elsewhere, prayerful that the door to Cuba will reopen

MISSION TRIP TO THE BAHAMAS. . is being
considered for May 22-28. There is great need for
teams to repair roofs and sheetrock in churches and
homes. We will be there a week. You will need a valid
passport. You will be sleeping on an air mattress in a
church (motel may be available if there is need. at
greater cost.) Cost will be around $700 per person.
KBA may be able to supplement a part of this cost.







